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COCA     WCB Update #354 October 4, 2005 
 
WorkSafeBC (WCB) Proposed Safety Regulations Out for Comment 
 
  
WorkSafeBC has issued proposed changes to the Occupational Health and Safety 
Regulation. 
 
The Draft changes can be viewed at the WorkSafeBC website.  You can navigate to the 
regulation review page or go directly to the page at this address: 
 
http://www.worksafebc.com/law_and_policy\public_hearings/law_40_10.asp 
 
 
COCA will be responding to the proposals.  Your input is important, so please send your 
comments to COCA at this email address -- grantmcmillan@shaw.ca  --  and we will 
include your comments in our submission. 
 
Please send your comments on or before October 20, 2005. 
 


